
School Start-Up Forms 
 
Parents/guardians received an email from YRDSB Update with important school start-up forms 
to complete. It is important that these forms are completed as soon as possible at the start of 
the school year as they contain important information and permissions.  
 
The forms can be found at https://startupforms.yrdsb.ca/.  
 
A link to the forms can also be found on the Family Resources page of the Board website at 
www.yrdsb.ca/familyresources. Click on the Need Help link beside Family Startup Forms for 
additional information on how to log in to the Student GAPPS account to complete the forms.  
 
Secondary school students can complete the secondary school student form at 
https://startupforms.yrdsb.ca/students. They will also receive the link in their student GAPPS 
account. Elementary school students do not need to complete these student forms.  
 
Please note:  

 You must be signed in to your child’s student GAPPS account to complete the form. 
Please remember to sign out of one account before signing into another. Additional 
information is available on the Board website on how to login to the student account to 
complete the forms. 

 The forms should be completed for each student, whether they are attending school in 
person or participating in remote, online learning.  

 If you prefer to complete the forms on paper or have questions about the information in 
the forms, please contact the school office. 

 Parents/guardians must complete a separate form for each child attending school. 
Please ensure you log out of one student account before logging into another. You will 
not be able to submit the form twice logged into the same student account.  
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